
 
 

 

Rob Dodge 
Epic Water Filters 
1630 30th Street, Unit A394 
Boulder, CO 80301                        April 11, 2024 
 
Dear Rob, 
  
From all of us at POW, thank you for the generous $129.60 gift for unrestricted general operating 
support from Epic Water Filters, which we received on April 8, 2024. POW helps passionate outdoor 
people protect the places we live and experiences we love from climate change. We’re proud to be the 
place where the outdoor community comes together, gets inspired and takes action for climate.  
 
Across the United States, over 50 million people identify as outdoor enthusiasts. Together, we are the 
Outdoor State, united by our common ground: a shared love for the activities we pursue and the 
landscapes we explore. POW is empowering the Outdoor State to become the most impactful voice for 
climate in the United States. With the right combination of education, inspiration and advocacy 
opportunities, we believe that the collective voice of the Outdoor State can have an outsized impact and 
move the needle on climate action. We are grateful for your support as we work together towards this 
goal.  
 
2024 is a pivotal year for the future of our climate, and POW is positioned to meet the moment and 
harness the power of the Outdoor State to drive impact. To bring more outdoor enthusiasts into the 
climate conversation, we’re broadening our reach throughout the outdoor community and providing the 
resources needed to advocate for the places we love. POW is leveraging the full influence of our Alliance 
— over 400 athletes, creatives, scientists and brands engaged with our mission — to empower the 
outdoor community to turn our passion into action to help solve the climate crisis. Throughout the year, 
we’ll encourage civic engagement, advocate for climate solutions and public lands at the state and 
federal levels and share stories from our Alliances that highlight what’s at stake and raise awareness 
about the impacts and urgency of climate change.  
 
Thank you for your support which makes this work possible. We’re glad you’re here on the path with us 
as we work together to protect the places and experiences we love from the impacts of climate change.  
 
With Gratitude, 

 
Maria Gonzales, Vice President of Development 
 
 

DONATION RECEIPT - Keep for your records 
No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Protect Our Winters is an exempt 
organization as described in Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 20-8474909.  
 
Donor:    Epic Water Filters 
Date Received:  April 08, 2024 
Donation Value:   $129.60 for Unrestricted General Operating Support 


